
From: Jeff House  
Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2012 1:13 PM 
To: Lysynski, Heather 
Subject: 591 Maitland Street 

  

Hi Heather, 
My name is Jeff House.  I'm a resident at 453 Princess.  I would just like to say I strongly support 
the development proposed for 591 Maitland by Jay and Renee Regehr.  What they have proposed 
will add significant value to the area.  They house they would like to tear down is an eye sore.  
Anything we can do to help make the area more attractive I am in full support of. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Jeff 

 
--  
Jeff House, BHSc 
Sales Representative 
Commercial / Residential 
Sutton Group- Select Realty, Inc., Brokerage 
Independently Owned & Operated 
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